

February 15th, 2017

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

Dear Friends of Deaf Culture Ministries

Rev Belinda McCleese

President

president@nfdeaf.com

Rev H. William Gipple

Vice President vicepresident@nfdeaf.com

Rev Nancy Tonnessen

Secretary
secretary@nfdeaf.com

Rev Olivia Bibb

Treasurer treasurer@nfdeaf.com

The National Deaf Culture Fellowship of Assemblies of God is writing to encourage you to support in financially for our Missions Projects after the NF Convention 2016.

We hope you'll considering joining to help covers:

2016-2018 NF Mission Goals

- Venezuela Deaf Ministry \$4,000 (completed done)
- World Deaf AG Delegates & Interpreters \$14,000
- Deaf Church Building Renovation & Equipment \$4,000
- Deaf Youth Leadership Retreat \$4,000.

Total Need: \$22,000.00

Your support will supply their need are met completely in financially, mentally, physically and spiritually, at the same time we want you to be a part of a great move of God making this possible.

With each individual project, we are walking by faith in God open doors to present the gospel to lost and hurting in the silent world. Did you know only less than 2% deaf people know Jesus Christ as their personal Savior? Your gift will make the difference in winning the deaf soul to Christ

Please help us seize the precious moment God has provided for the Deaf Culture Ministries to share the Good News of Jesus Christ.

Would you prayerfully consider contributing \$5,000, \$1,000, \$500, \$100, or even \$25? Every gift counts. Write check to: NF Deaf and Memo: Mission Project

Mail to: Rev. Olivia Bibbs, NF Treasurer 1640 Broadway St Vallejo, CA 94591

Thank you for your friendship, your faith and prayerful consideration in this matter.

Sincerely in Christ

H. William Gipple NF Vice President